
MEADOW STREET AT THE GREEN 

NAUGATUCK, CONNECTICUT 
PArk 9-2291 

April 5, 1961 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. . Geary: 

Thank you very much for your report of the 31st. 

As far as I can recollect, yours is the first report 

we have recieved from the Pennsylvania area. Your re- 

port is a very clear and complete one. May I make one 

suggestion. I have never recieved a report which in- 

cluded the airmile distance at which the reciever was 

located. I know this would be of interest to me, and 

probably to other stations recieving reports. 

I have checked your report of program activity, 

and it checks exactly with our program log. You may 

consider this a verification of your reception of WOn. 

Again, thank you very much for your report, and 

kind comments. 

Sincerely yours, 

Terence King 
Chief Engineer 

Naugatuck, Connecticut 


